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This is the Night They Come For You
Robert Goddard 2022-03-24 From the
author of the BBC 2 Between the
Covers hit, The Fine Art of Invisible
Detection 'The world's greatest
storyteller' THE GUARDIAN 'One of the
finest crime writers of any
generation' DAILY MAIL On a stifling
afternoon at Police HQ in Algiers,
Superintendent Taleb, coasting
towards retirement, with not even an
air-conditioned office to show for
his long years of service, is handed
a ticking time bomb of a case which
will take him deep into Algeria's
troubled past and its fraught
relationship with France. To his
dismay, he is assigned to work with
Agent Hidouchi, an intimidating
representative of the country's
feared secret service, who makes it
clear she intends to call the shots.
They are instructed to pursue a
former agent, now on the run after
twenty years in prison for his part
in a high-level corruption scandal.
But their search will lead them
inexorably towards a greater mystery,
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

surrounding a murder that took place
in Paris more than fifty years ago.
Uncovering the truth may be his
responsibility, but Taleb is well
aware that no-one in Algeria wants to
be reminded of the dark deeds carried
out in the struggle for independence
- or in the violence that has racked
the nation since. Before long, he
will face a choice he has long sought
to avoid, between self-preservation
and doing the right thing. And,
ultimately, the choice may not even
be his to make.
Out of the Sun Robert Goddard 2011
When Harry Barnett is informed that
his son has been hospitalized in a
diabetic coma, he thinks there must
be some mistake: he doesn't have a
son. But Harry soon learns otherwise,
and, after he learns that David's
tragic condition may have been selfinflicted, Harry sets out to discover
why.
Shadows of the Lost Child Ellie
Stevenson 2014-11-03 Would children
crying keep you awake? Especially if
the children were dead? A haunted
house, a man with a past and a girl
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called Alice who can cross time.
Aleph and Alice can hear the ghosts
scream. Then Alice meets Tom who
lives in the past and the past and
the present begin to collide... with
fatal consequences. This is a ghost
story, and a tragedy that happened
over a century ago. And a mystery.
Can you solve it? Inspired by the
legends of York ------------------------------------------------------------------------------ What people
have said A page-turning mystery that
travels through time and keeps you
guessing. I couldn't put it down.
What is Aleph Jones' secret, and why
is his fridge in the middle of the
floor? Why isn't Tom in Alice's
photo? 'Shadows' raises lots of
questions and you have to keep
turning the page to learn more. Ellie
Stevenson seems to be creating her
own niche genre.
The Fine Art of Invisible Detection
Robert Goddard 2021-03-18 The #1
ebook from the Sunday Times
bestseller 'He's the high priest of
plot ... deftly woven, but also
beautifully written ... I loved it.'
Mel Giedroyc 'One of the finest crime
writers of any generation' Daily Mail
- An unlikely heroine. An even more
unlikely detective. And a cold case
that's resurfacing with deadly
consequences. Umiko Wada has recently
had quite enough excitement in her
life. With her husband recently
murdered and a mother who seems to
want her married again before his
body is cold, she just wants to keep
her head down. As a secretary to a
private detective, her life is
pleasingly uncomplicated, filled with
coffee runs, diary management and
paperwork. That is, until her boss
takes on a new case. A case which
turns out to be dangerous enough to
get him killed. A case which means
Wada will have to leave Japan for the
first time and travel to London.
Following the only lead she has, Wada
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

quickly realises that being a
detective isn't as easy as the
television makes out. And that
there's a reason why secrets stay
buried for a long time. Because
people want them to stay secret. And
they're prepared to do very bad
things to keep them that way... What
readers are saying: ***** 'Guaranteed
and satisfying escapism' *****
'Twists and turns right up to the
last page' ***** 'Edge-of-the-seat
stuff' ***** 'Fresh and inventive'
***** 'The master of twists and
suspense ... sublime' *****
'Scintillating and wickedly twisty'
Play To The End Robert Goddard
2010-06-15 For actor Toby Flood,
Brighton is the final week of a long
tour. One night he is visited at the
theatre by his estranged wife, Jenny,
who, visibly scared, thinks she is
being stalked. She asks Toby, for old
times' sake, to find out what is
going on. Alarmingly he discovers a
sinister connection with Jenny's new
partner. Spurred on by a desire to
win Jenny back, Toby begins to ask
some difficult questions. Before he
fully understands the risks he is
running, he finds himself caught up
in a mysterious - and dangerous tangle of family rivalries and
murderous intent. Suddenly the
prospects for his survival start to
look very far from good...
Long Time Coming Robert Goddard 2010
When he learns that the uncle he
believed was dead has been in prison
for nearly four decades, Stephen Swan
finds himself in the middle of a
conspiracy involving forged Picassos
and the family of an Antwerp diamond
dealer.
Name To A Face Robert Goddard
2010-03-04 When Tim Harding agrees to
do a friend a favour by bidding for
an antique ring at an auction on his
behalf, he is unaware of the secrets
tied up with it - secrets that date
back three hundred years. But the
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ring is stolen before it can be sold,
and a shocking murder follows.
Harding is quickly thrown into a web
of conspiracies surrounding the
ring's origins. As he draws closer to
the heart of the mystery, he comes
across a young woman he is certain he
recognizes, even though they have
never met. But as he goes in search
of her identity, his life begins to
fall apart. Somewhere, a perilous
truth awaits him, coupled with a
terrible realization: those who
uncover that truth cannot be allowed
to live...
The Ends of the Earth Robert Goddard
2015-07-02 LIES. SECRETS.
REVELATIONS. 1919 – The truth has
never been in such short supply Exflying ace James ‘Max’ Maxted’s
attempt to uncover the secret behind
the death of his father, Sir Henry
Maxted, has seemingly ended in
failure – and his own death. Unaware
of Max’s fate, the team continue to
pursue their only lead, travelling to
Japan in search of a mysterious
prisoner held by Sir Henry’s old
enemy, Count Tomura. Once there, they
encounter former German spymaster,
Fritz Lemmer, now rebuilding his spy
network in the service of a new, more
sinister cause. The quest Max
embarked on in Paris will reach its
dizzying end at Tomura's castle in
the mountains of Honshu - and the
full truth of what occurred thirty
years before will finally be laid
bare...
Hand in Glove Robert Goddard 2011
Tristram Abberley was an acclaimed
English poet of the 1930s whose
legendary reputation was sealed when
he died fighting for the Republicans
in the Spanish Civil War. Nearly
fifty years later, his sister Beatrix
is brutally murdered in her seaside
cottage. Her family are stunned by
the crime - especially Beatrix's
niece, Charlotte Ladram. But
Charlotte has little time to mourn
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

her aunt as fifty years of secrets
begin to unravel. Beatrix is the
victim of a dark conspiracy, one that
her loved ones are powerless to
defeat. A harrowing quest for answers
begins, one that uncovers a shocking
tale of wartime greed and treachery,
and a vendetta seemingly without
end...
Beyond Recall Robert Goddard
2010-07-28 Estranged from his family
for most of his adult life, Chris
Napier is persuaded to return home
for his niece's wedding. At the
reception, he is shocked to recognise
a dishevelled intruder as his
childhood friend Nicky Lanyon, whose
presence is a chilling reminder of a
murder and subsequent trial that
Chris has tried hard to forget. When
Nicky hangs himself, Chris is
compelled to revisit the tragic
events of 34 years ago, and the
apparent justice that was served. But
as present day mysteries begin to
shadow his footsteps into the past,
his search for the truth soon becomes
a desperate struggle for his own
survival.
Sea Change Robert Goddard 2010-09-30
January, 1721. London is reeling from
the effects of the greatest financial
scandal of the age - the collapse of
the South Sea Bubble. William
Spandrel, a penniless mapmaker, is
offered a discharge of his debts by
Sir Theodore Janssen, a director of
the South Sea Company, on one
condition: he must secretly convey an
important package to Amsterdam. The
package safely delivered, Spandrel
barely survives an attempt on his
life, only to discover the recipient
has been murdered, and Spandrel is
the prime suspect. Spandrel quickly
realises that he has become a pawn in
several people's games - British
Government agents, and others, are on
his trail, believing that the
mysterious package contains secrets
that could spark a revolution in
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England. Spandrel's only chance of
survival is to recover the package
and place its contents in the right
hands. But what are the contents and
whose exactly are the right hands?
Long Time Coming Robert Goddard 2020
Stephen Swan is amazed when he hears
that the uncle he thought had been
killed in the Blitz is actually
alive. For nearly four decades,
Eldritch Swan has been locked away in
an Irish prison and now, at last, has
been released. Shocked and
suspicious, Stephen listens to the
old man's story and is caught up in a
tale that begins at the dawn of World
War II, when Eldritch worked for an
Antwerp diamond dealer with a trove
of Picassos that later disappeared.
Stephen, who finds his uncle by turns
devious, charming, and brazen, then
meets Rachel Banner, a beautiful
American who may have inherited the
Picassos. Soon Eldritch, Stephen and
Rachel find themselves fighting
against sinister forces still
guarding a secret that must never be
revealed...
The War of the Worlds H. G. Wells
2017-01-01 When a meteorite lands in
Surrey, the locals don't know what to
make of it. But as Martians emerge
and begin killing bystanders, it
quickly becomes clear—England is
under attack. Armed soldiers converge
on the scene to ward off the
invaders, but meanwhile, more Martian
cylinders land on Earth, bringing
reinforcements. As war breaks out
across England, the locals must fight
for their lives, but life on Earth
will never be the same. This is an
unabridged version of one of the
first fictional accounts of
extraterrestrial invasion. H. G.
Wells's military science fiction
novel was first published in book
form in 1898, and is considered a
classic of English literature.
The Devil's Star Jo Nesbø 2009 A
young woman is murdered in her Oslo
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

flat. One finger has been severed
from her left hand, and behind her
eyelid is secreted a tiny red diamond
in the shape of a five-pointed star a
pentagram, the devils star. Detective
Harry Hole is assigned to the case
with his long-time adversary Tom
Waaler and initially wants no part in
it. But Harry is already on notice to
quit the force and is left with
little alternative but to drag
himself out of his alcoholic stupor
and get to work. A wave of similar
murders is on the horizon. An
emerging pattern suggests that Oslo
has a serial killer on its hands, and
the five-pointed devils star is key
to solving the riddle.
One False Move Robert Goddard
2019-02-28 What value can be put on a
human mind? How Joe Roberts does what
he does is a mystery. He has a brain
that seems able to outperform a
computer. To a games company like
Venstrom that promises big profits if
his abilities can be properly
exploited. So they send Nicole
Nevinson to track him down and make
him an offer too good to refuse. But
Venstrom aren’t the only people
interested in Joe. His current boss,
a shady businessman, is already
making serious money out of Joe’s
talents and isn’t going to let him go
without a fight. And then there are
other forces, with still darker
intentions, who have their own plans
for him. Almost before she knows it,
Nicole’s crossed an invisible line
into a world where the game being
played has rules she doesn’t
understand and where no-one can help
her win. But win she must. Because
the battle now isn’t just for Joe’s
mind, it’s for Nicole’s life.
Pagan Babies Elmore Leonard
2011-12-29 A vintage roller-coaster
ride from 'the hottest thriller
writer in the US' [Time] Father Terry
Dunn thought he'd seen everything on
the mean streets of Detroit, but that
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was before he went on a little
retreat to Rwanda to evade a taxfraud indictment. Now the whiskeydrinking, Nine Inch Nails T-shirtwearing padre is back trying to
hustle up a score to help the orphans
of Rwanda. But the fund-raising gets
complicated when a former tattletale
cohort pops up on Terry's tail. And
then there's the lovely Debbie Dewey.
A freshly sprung ex-con turned standup comic, Debbie needs some fast
cash, too, to settle an old score.
Now they're in together for a bigger
payoff than either could finagle
alone. After all, it makes sense . .
. unless Father Terry is working a
con of his own.
Past Caring Robert Goddard 2011-03-08
1910: Distinguished MP Edwin
Strafford resigns at the pinnacle of
his career, removing himself from the
public eye. The woman he loves, and
for whom he was willing to sacrifice
everything, suddenly and coldly
rejects him. All the reasons for his
fall from grace are shrouded in
darkness. Seventy years later,
historian Martin Radford is down on
his luck when a mysterious benefactor
offers him the opportunity of a
lifetime: to uncover what exactly
happened to Edwin Strafford. But this
apparent good fortune swiftly turns
into a nightmare. Radford's
investigations trigger a violent
series of events, which throw him
straight into the path of those who
believed they had escaped punishment
for crimes long past but never paid
for...
Long Time Coming Signed Edition
Robert Goddard 2010-09-01
A Perfect Death Kate Ellis 2010 A
woman is burned to death in Grandal
Field in Devon. Investigating, DI
Wesley Peterson learns of a legend
involving a French woman who burned
to death there in the 13th century.
Then he discovers that two
archaeologists involved in a previous
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

excavation of the site died in tragic
circumstances.
The Glass of Time Michael Cox
2012-05-10 1876. Nineteen-year-old
orphan Esperanza Gorst arrives at the
great country house of Evenwood to be
interviewed for the position of
lady's-maid. But Esperanza is no
ordinary servant. She has been sent
by her guardian, the mysterious
Madame de l'Orme, to uncover the dark
and dangerous secrets that her new
mistress has sought to conceal, and
to set right a past injustice in
which Esperanzas own closest
interests are bound up. Gradually
those secrets are revealed, and with
them the truth of who Esperanza
really is, enmeshing her in a
complicated web of intrigue, deceit,
and murder that culminates in
betrayal by those she trusted most. A
sequel to the widely praised The
Meaning of Night, The Glass of Time
is a page-turning period mystery and
a gripping novel about identity,
obsession and secrets.
Panic Room Robert Goddard 2018-03-22
‘Is this his best yet?...Full of
sinister menace and propulsive pace
with twisty plotting’ Lee Child WHAT
REALLY LIES WITHIN? High on a Cornish
cliff sits a vast uninhabited
mansion. Uninhabited except for
Blake, a young woman of mysterious
background, currently acting as
housesitter. The house has a panic
room. Cunningly concealed, steel
lined, impregnable – and apparently
closed from within. Even Blake
doesn’t know it’s there. She’s too
busy being on the run from life, from
a story she thinks she’s escaped. But
her remote existence is going to be
threatened when people come looking
for the house’s owner, rogue pharma
entrepreneur, Jack Harkness. Soon
people with questionable motives will
be asking Blake the sort of questions
she can’t – or won’t - want to
answer. WILL THE PANIC ROOM EVER GIVE
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UP ITS SECRETS?
Borrowed Time Robert Goddard
2010-01-26 One fateful summer
evening, businessman Robin Timariot
meets a strikingly beautiful woman
while out walking. They exchange only
a few words, but those words prove to
be unforgettable. A few days later,
the newspapers are full of the rape
and murder of Lady Louise Paxton and to his horror, Timariot realises
that this was the woman he met just
hours before her death. A man is
swiftly charged and convicted of the
crime, but a series of bizarre events
begin to convince Timariot that all
is not what it seems. Against his
better judgement, he is soon sucked
into the tortuous complexity of the
dead woman's life. But the closer
Timariot gets to the truth, the more
hideous and uncertain it seems to be.
And far too late, he realizes that
anybody who uncovers it is unlikely
to live...
In Pale Battalions Robert Goddard
2010 Six months after the sudden
death of her husband, Leonora
Galloway sets out on a trip to France
with her daughter Penelope. At last
the time has come when secrets can be
shared and explanations begin...
Leonora takes her daughter to the
battlefields of the First World War,
where her father is commemorated on
the Thiepval Monument. But the date
of his death is surprising, and
reveals that Captain John Hallows
cannot possibly have been Leonora's
real father. This is only the start
of a series of revelations that span
three generations of a distinguished
aristocratic family who are not what
they seem. Penelope must piece
together a tale of war, of loss, of
greed, deception and vice - and the
perpetrator of a murder left unsolved
for more than half a century...
Fall Down Dead Stephen Booth
2019-04-16 The dramatic, gripping new
Cooper & Fry crime thriller from
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

bestseller Stephen Booth sees the
stunning Peak District backdrop prove
fatal for one walking party They knew
the danger, but they went anyway...
"Almost before she'd stopped
breathing, a swirl of mist snaked
across her legs and settled in her
hair, clutching her in its chilly
embrace, hiding her body from view.
It would be hours before she was
found." The mountain of Kinder Scout
offers the most incredible views of
the Peak District, but when thick fog
descends there on a walking party led
by enigmatic Darius Roth, this
spectacular landscape is turned into
a death trap that claims a life. For
DI Ben Cooper however, something
about the way Faith Matthew fell to
her death suggests it was no
accident, and he quickly discovers
more than one of the hikers may have
had reason to murder their companion.
To make things worse, his old
colleague DS Diane Fry finds herself
at centre of an internal
investigations storm that threatens
to drag Cooper down with it.
The Ways of the World Robert Goddard
2013-07-04 1919. The eyes of the
world are on Paris, where statesmen,
diplomats and politicians have
gathered to discuss the fate of half
the world’s nations in the aftermath
of the cataclysm that was the Great
War. A horde of journalists, spies
and opportunists have also gathered
in the city and the last thing the
British diplomatic community needs at
such a time is the mysterious death
of a senior member of their
delegation. So, when Sir Henry Maxted
falls from the roof of his mistress’s
apartment building in unexplained
circumstances, their first instinct
is to suppress all suspicious aspects
of the event. But Sir Henry’s son, ex
Royal Flying Corps ace James ‘Max’
Maxted, has other ideas. He resolves
to find out how and why his father
died – even if this means disturbing
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the impression of harmonious calm
which the negotiating teams have
worked so hard to maintain. In a city
where countries are jostling for
position at the crossroads of history
and the stakes could hardly be
higher, it is difficult to tell who
is a friend and who a foe.And Max
will soon discover just how much he
needs friends, as his search for the
truth sucks him into the dark heart
of a seemingly impenetrable mystery.
Take No Farewell Robert Goddard 2011
Love stories. Geoffrey Staddon had
never forgotten the house called
Clouds Frome, his first important
commission and the best thing he had
ever done as an architect. Twelve
years before the day in September
1923 when a paragraph in the
newspaper made his blood run cold, he
had turned his back on it for the
last time, turned his back on the
woman he loved, and who loved him.
But when he read that Consuela
Caswell had been charged with murder
by poisoning he knew, with a
certainty that defied the great
divide of all those years, that she
could not be guilty. As the remorse
and shame of his own betrayal of her
came flooding back, he knew too that
he could not let matters rest. And
when she sent her own daughter to
him, pleading for help, he knew that
he must return at last to Clouds
Frome and to the dark secret that it
held.
I Am Pilgrim Terry Hayes 2014-12-02
"The astonishing story of one man's
breakneck race against time ... and
an implacable enemy. An anonymous
young woman murdered in a run-down
hotel, all identifying
characteristics dissolved by acid. A
father publicly beheaded in the
blistering heat of a Saudi Arabian
public square. A notorious Syrian
biotech expert found eyeless in a
Damascus junkyard. Smoldering human
remains on a remote mountainside in
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

Afghanistan. A flawless plot to
commit an appalling crime against
humanity. One path links them all,
and only one man can make the
journey. Pilgrim"-Closed Circle Robert Goddard
2010-01-26 1931. The new, luxurious
transatlantic liner Empress of
Britain is on her eastward passage.
Among the first-class passengers on
board are two English confidence
tricksters, making a discreet exit
from a scam they have left behind
them in the United States. A chance
meting on deck brings them a tempting
new target in the shape of the
beautiful and wealthy heiress, Diana
Charnwood. It's a trick they've
pulled before, with some success.
Charm the daughter into an engagement
to marry, then get the father to buy
you off. So confident are they of
success, in fact, that they make a
pact: whichever of them wins Diana
Charnwood's love will share his
fortune with the other. But a violent
death is to interrupt their neat
little scheme. And they find
themselves stumbling into something
much darker than either had
suspected...
Fault Line Robert Goddard 2013-03-25
A search for missing documents in an
international mining company becomes
a voyage into dangerous waters. A
dead friend, a lost lover and a
clutch of mysteries from Jonathan
Kellaway's youth in Cornwall and
Italy in the late 1960s come back to
haunt him when he is tasked with
discovering why there is a gaping
hole in his employer's records.
I Know Who Did It Steve Mosby
2015-09-24 The hardest crimes to
acknowledge are your own... Charlie
Matheson died two years ago in a car
accident. So how is a woman bearing a
startling resemblance to her claiming
to be back from the dead? Detective
Mark Nelson is called in to
investigate and hear her terrifying
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account of what she's been through in
the afterlife. Every year Detective
David Groves receives a birthday card
for his son...even though he buried
him years ago. His son's murder took
everything from him, apart from his
belief in the law, even though the
killers were never found. This year,
though, the card bears a different
message: I know who did it.
Uncovering the facts will lead them
all on a dark journey, where they
must face their own wrongs as well as
those done to those they love. It
will take them to a place where
justice is a game, and punishments
are severe. Nelson and Groves know
the answers lie with the kind of
people you want to turn and run from.
But if they're to get to the truth,
first they'll have to go through
hell...
Long Time Coming Robert Goddard 2010
Stephen Swan is amazed when he hears
that the uncle he thought had been
killed in the Blitz is actually
alive. For nearly four decades,
Eldritch Swan has been locked away in
an Irish prison and now has been
released. Shocked and suspicious,
Stephen listens to the old man's
story and is caught up in a tale that
begins at the dawn of World War II,
when Eldritch worked for an Antwerp
diamond dealer with a trove of
Picassos - that later disappeared.
Stephen, who finds his uncle by turns
devious, charming, and brazen, then
meets Rachel Banner, a beautiful
American who may have inherited the
Picassos - and is determined to see
justice done for her family.
Eldritch, Stephen, and Rachel soon
find themselves fighting for their
lives - against sinister forces still
guarding a secret that must never be
revealed.
The Corners of the Globe Robert
Goddard 2014-07-03 Spring, 1919.
James ‘Max’ Maxted, former Great War
flying ace, returns to the trail of
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

murder, treachery and half-buried
secrets he set out on in The Ways of
the World. He left Paris after
avenging the murder of his father,
Sir Henry Maxted, a senior member of
the British delegation to the postwar peace conference. But he was
convinced there was more – much more
– to be discovered about what Sir
Henry had been trying to accomplish.
And he suspected elusive German
spymaster Fritz Lemmer knew the truth
of it. Now, enlisted under false
colours in Lemmer’s service but with
his loyalty pledged to the British
Secret Service, Max sets out on his
first – and possibly last – mission
for Lemmer. It takes him to the far
north of Scotland – to the Orkney
Isles, where the German High Seas
Fleet has been impounded in Scapa
Flow, its fate to be decided at the
conference-table in Paris. Max has
been sent to recover a document held
aboard one of the German ships. What
that document contains forces him to
break cover sooner than he would have
wished and to embark on a desperate
race south, towards London, with
information that could destroy Lemmer
– if Max, as seems unlikely, lives to
deliver it...
Homicide at Rough Point Peter Lance
2020-10-27 Cielo Drive cuts like a
beautiful scar along the bottom of a
V-shaped canyon in the hills of Bel
Air, off of Benedict. In February,
1969, as she looked out on it from
the red farmhouse at 10050 Cielo she
and her husband Roman Polanski had
just rented, Sharon had no way of
knowing that she only had 6 months to
live. On the night of August 9th,
members of "The Manson Family" would
invade that house and murder Sharon
and three of her closest friends. But
strangely, half a year earlier, she'd
had a brush with a different killer.
It happened after her younger sister
Patti, then 11, looked across at the
ominous Spanish-Moorish estate Sharon
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called "The Haunted House." In
"Restless Souls," their remarkable
memoir, Alisa Statmen and Brie Tate
write that Patti then hiked down and
across Cielo, walking up to No. 1436
Bella Drive. There, she encountered
an open gate where white pillars bore
the name: Falcon Lair. Once the home
of Rudolf Valentino, it had been
purchased in 1953 by the fabulously
wealthy heiress Doris Duke. The
wrought iron gates were open when
Patti wandered inside. Suddenly, she
heard, the caretaker yell, "This is
private property!" Startled, she
turned and lost her balance, skinning
her knee, when just then, a black
limo pulled in. A tinted window went
down and a tall woman in back lowered
her sunglasses to ask who she was.
Once she ID'd herself as Patti, whose
sister Sharon lived "across in the
red barn," Doris knew that this
wasn't just any child. She was the
sibling of the hottest young star in
town. So Doris snapped to the
caretaker, "Stop being such an ogre
and bring Patti in, so we can clean
those scraps. And get me the
Polanski's phone number." Later, the
Duke staff was bandaging Patti's knee
when Sharon arrived, "nervously
chewing her lower lip" and
apologizing to the blond billionaire
who was the 3rd richest woman in the
world behind Queen Elizabeth & Queen
Juliana. But by then, Sharon Tate was
Hollywood royalty herself; her
husband Roman, coming off "Rosemary's
Baby," was a kind of cinematic
prince. So why was she nervous? What
would make her bite her lip in the
face of a woman whose caretaker's
aggressive warning had caused her
little sister to draw blood? Since
Sharon was killed that summer, we'll
never know. But one thing is clear:
this wasn't the first time Sharon
Tate had been pulled into Doris
Duke's orbit. 2 1/2 years earlier,
one of Sharon's closest friends,
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

Eduardo Tirella, had been violently
killed after Doris crushed him under
a two-ton station wagon. At the time,
all of Eduardo's friends suspected
he'd been murdered. The brutal
stabbing of Sharon Tate is the tragic
tale of a young woman of great
promise cut down in the prime of
life. But the same could be said for
Eduardo, whose own Hollywood career
was just catching fire, when he told
the possessive, heiress he was
leaving her, just minutes before she
ran him down outside the gates of her
Newport, RI estate. Because she had
the money and power, Doris Duke
succeeded in effectively erasing his
death from the narrative of her
troubled life. For more than 50
years, the real truth behind what
happened at Rough Point in 1966 has
been hidden. Until now!
Into the Blue Robert Goddard
2010-01-26 'A cracker, twisting,
turning and exploding with real
skill.' - Daily Mirror Harry Barnett
is a middle-aged failure. Leading a
shabby existence in the shadow of a
past disgrace, he is reduced to
caretaking a friend's villa on the
island of Rhodes and working in a bar
to earn his keep. Then a guest at the
villa - a young woman he had
instantly and innocently warmed to disappears on a mountain peak. Under
suspicion of her murder, Harry
stumbles on a set of photographs
taken in the weeks before her
disappearance. Obsessed by the
mystery that has changed his life and
determined to clear his name, he
begins to trace back the movements
and encounters that led to the moment
when she vanished into the blue. The
trail leads him back to England, to a
world he thought he had left for ever
- and a past he has tried desperately
to forget.
Long Time Coming Robert Goddard 2010
Eldritch Swan is a dead man. Or at
least that is what his nephew Stephen
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has always been told, until one day
Eldritch walks backinto his life
after 36 years in an Irish prison.
And he insists that he is innocent of
any crime.
Painting The Darkness Robert Goddard
2010-03-30 1882. When the creak of
the garden gate one autumn afternoon
sounds the arrival of an unexpected
stranger, William Trenchard is
puzzled, but not alarmed. He cannot
possibly know the destruction this
visitor will wreak on all he holds
dear. The stranger is James Norton,
who claims to be the man William's
wife Constance was once engaged to,
and who was reported to have
committed suicide eleven years ago.
Trenchard fears the loss of his
wife's affections, but he is forced
to plumb the depths of his own
despair before the dark secrets of
the Davenall family can finally shockingly - be revealed...
Dying to Tell Robert Goddard
2012-01-02 Lance Bradley, idling his
life away in Somerset, suddenly
receives a call for help from the
eccentric sister of his old friend
Rupert Alder. Rupe appears to have
vanished without trace. Reluctantly,
Lance goes to London where he
discovers that Rupe's employers want
him tried for fraud. A Japanese
businessman claims he has stolen a
document of huge importance. And Rupe
has hired a private detective to try
and trace an American called Townley,
who was involved in a mysterious
death thirty years before. No sooner
has Lance decided that whatever Rupe
was up to is far too risky to get
involved in, than he finds that he
already is involved. And the only way
out is to get in deeper still. Where
is Rupe? What is the document he has
stolen? Who is Townley? And could the
seemingly unexplainable events of the
past hold the key to a secret more
shocking than Lance Bradley could
ever have imagined?
long-time-coming-robert-goddard

Found Wanting Robert Goddard 2009
Richard Eusden is on his way to work
in London one morning when he is
intercepted by his ex-wife, Gemma.
She has sad news of his old friend,
her other ex-husband, Marty Hewitson.
Marty is dying, but needs a favour
done for him - now, today, at once.
Eusden reluctantly agrees and sets
off on what should be a simple
errand.
Days Without Number Robert Goddard
2016-11-08 Days Without Number, now
published for the first time in the
United States, is classic Robert
Goddard: intricately plotted, richly
detailed, and suspenseful to the very
last page. Nick Paleologus, a coolly
efficient Englishman, is summoned
home to resolve a dispute that
threatens to tear his family apart.
His father, Michael, is a retired
archaeologist and supposed descendent
of the last Emperors of Byzantium.
Michael has received a hugely
generous offer for the family estate
in Cornwall, but refuses to sell—and
refuses to divulge why. Soon the
stalemate between Nick’s siblings and
their father is tragically broken,
and only then do they discover why
their father was bound to protect the
house at all costs. Their desperate
efforts to conceal the truth drag
them into a deadly conflict with an
unseen and unknown enemy. Soon, Nick
realizes the only change they have of
escaping their persecutor’s trap is
to hunt this ruthless adversary down.
But the hunt involves excavating a
terrible secret from their father’s
past. And once that secret is known,
nothing will ever be the same again.
Sight Unseen Robert Goddard 2011
Another classic mystery from the
"master of the clever twist." On a
summer's day in 1981, a two-year-old
girl, Tamsin Hall, was abducted
during a picnic at the famous
prehistoric site of Avebury in
Wiltshire. Her seven-year-old sister
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Miranda was knocked down and killed
by the abductor's van. The girls were
in the care of their nanny, Sally
Wilkinson. One of the witnesses to
this tragic event was David Umber, a
Ph.D student who was waiting at the
village pub to keep an appointment
with a man called Griffith who
claimed he could help Umber with his
researches into the letters of
"Junius," the pseudonymous eighteenth
century polemicist who was his Ph.D
subject. But Griffin failed to show
up, and Umber never heard from him
again. The two-year-old, Tamsin Hall,
was never seen again either. The Hall
family fell apart under the strain.
Sally Wilkinson, the nanny, wound up
living with Umber, whom she had met
at the inquiry. But she never

long-time-coming-robert-goddard

recovered from the incident, suffered
increasingly from depression, and
eventually committed suicide. In the
spring of 2004, retired Chief
Inspector George Sharp receives a
letter signed "Junius" reproaching
him for botching the 1981
investigation. Sharp confronts Umber,
whose explanation for being at the
scene of the tragedy has always
seemed dubious. Obliged to accept
Umber's denial of authorship of the
letter, he nonetheless forces him to
join in a search for the real culprit
-- and hence the long-concealed truth
about what happened 23 years
previously. It is a quest that both
will later regret having embarked
upon. Too late they come to
understand that some mysteries are
better left unsolved.
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